HEADQUARTERS

QUARTERMASTER RESEARCH & ENGINEERING COMMAND, U.S. ARMY

QUARTERMASTER RESEARCH & ENGINEERING CENTER
NATICK, MASSACHUSETTS

QMREL-E

19 October 1959

Dr. Henry L. Taylor Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene University of Minnesota Minneapolis 14, Minnesota

Dear Henry:

I have little to report on the use of grant-in-aid for helping young boys do graduate studies in work physiology. The implementation document has not been released yet by the Department of Army. We have been promised that it was about ready -- but "about ready" may mean months to some people. Anyway as soon as the Legal Office gets a copy here, we will have a review of it and get a ruling on what it means and how it can be used.

Had you heard that John Talbott is leaving the University of Buffalo to become Editor of the J.A.MA?

With best regards,

Sincerely,

AUSTIN HENSCH

Chief

Environmental Protection Research Division